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Dear Parents and Carers,                    31/1/25 

 
It has been an exciting couple of weeks with a visit from Kim with his animal encounter experience 

and some sporting events including a virtual gymnastics competition and netball tournaments. Look out 

for the results and more information about these events. Thank you to the PTA and Mrs Heard for 

providing these opportunities. 

 

Remember, if you want to know what is planned for your child’s class this term, follow this link and 

scroll down to find the Class Curriculum maps. 

https://www.langtree.devon.sch.uk/web/curriculum/628383  

 

We thank you for your ongoing support of the school and your child/ren. Remember, if you have a 

concern, idea or question, please contact us via families@langtree-school.org straight away so we can 

work with you to support the best outcomes for the children.  

 

Please see below important dates and information that you may find useful.  

_______________________________________________________________ 
Home Learning can be found every week on our School website or here.  

Please see the class blog page for further information or consult the previous week's homework 

tasks. 
 

29th January  No After School Care (Wednesday) 

3rd – 7th February Children's Mental Health week 

24th Feb First day of Spring term 2 

12th March  No after school care (Wednesday) 

3rd – 4th April  Y5 Residential to London 

7th-18th April Easter Holiday 

22nd April First day of Summer term 1 

22nd – 25th April  Y6 residential to St Georges House 

 
Please see the new Autumn-Winter 2024/25 menu on the school website or here. 

 

 

 

 

Executive Head Teacher 
Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School  
Sarah Rushworth 
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PE Days for the Spring Term 

This term, PE days will be as follows: 

Class 1 – Wednesday / Class 2 – Friday / Class 3 – Tuesday 

 

Parking  

The Parish Hall car park.  Please, do not park in the bus and taxi spaces. We want everyone to be safe 

so please be mindful of other users of the car park and where you are parking. If you have a disabled 
badge, please ensure it is shown when using the disable parking spaces.  

 

School Gates 

The gates are opened for drop off at 8.45am and closed at 9.05am, for pick up the gates are opened 
at 3.30pm and closed at 3.45pm. Please close the gate behind you at all other times. 

 

Clubs and School dinners bookings 

Wrap around care - Breakfast club and after school club are online to book. It will be closed at the 

start of each week. If you need to book your child in last minute, inform the office and they will 

confirm your child's space.  

Thank you to all the parents and carers that have booked your child/ren school dinners and wrap 
around care via the SchoolMoney app.  It has made an enormous difference and reduced school staff 

having to follow this up - thank you!  

Please note: Wednesday 29th January- after school care is unavailable due to staff training. 

 

 

Reminder: Please respect our staff 

All of our staff are committed to supporting your children.  It’s unfortunate that we feel we have to 

remind families to please treat our staff with the kindness and respect, whether this is face-to-face 

or via telephone or email.   We are happy to have conversations with parents and we understand some 

things can be difficult or emotional, but please remember to be polite and considerate, we will always 

do our utmost to help and offer support where we can. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

Children’s Mental Health Week – 3rd-7th February 

We will soon be focusing on Children’s Mental Health week commencing 3rd February. Class teachers 

have lots of resources to share with the children and a range of activities for them to take part in 

throughout the week that will promote good mental health and encourage the children to develop 

their own understanding of themselves and how they can grow and be more resilient. Please see the 

poster below for “Tips for Families”, which you may find useful. You will have also received the parent 

information booklet via email which details a little more about what will be happening in school 

throughout the week.  

 

 
 



   

 

   

 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club 

Please see the posters below for our Breakfast and Afterschool club. If you need to book a place for 

your child, please do so via Eduspot/SchoolMoney. Please note that there is a small cost to this 

provision. 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

Really Wild Learning Experience 

Last Tuesday we were lucky enough to have Kim from the Really Wild Learning Experience join use 

for the day. He worked with all children in the school in classes throughout the day, showing them 

the wide variety of animals he was able to bring with him. This helped each of the classes with their 

learning in Science and Topic. Langtree were able to offer this experience for your children at no 

cost to you as parents. We are only able to do this through the tireless work of our PTA and their 

fundraising. It is from this money that we were able to pay Kim and offer this fantastic experience.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Would you like to join the PTA? 

If you would like to join the PTA, even helping out on 1 or 2 events, that would be most appreciated 

and will enable us to continue to offer these experiences at a discounted rate to parents.  If anyone 

is able to offer a small amount of their time to support the school's PTA then please contact the 

office and we can arrange an informal chat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you a restful weekend! 


